
 

 

 

Wilmslow Prep’s Easter Bonnet Parade 

The Kindergarten and Reception pupils at Wilmslow Preparatory School recently donned their home-

made Easter bonnets in celebration of the upcoming springtime holiday.  

The children got creative and brought in their seasonal bonnets, which featured a number of mini 

Easter eggs, chicks and even a few bunny rabbits. They then showed off their creations to their 

parents in a special assembly, which also saw them sing Easter songs before having afternoon snacks 

and drinks. 

Headteacher, Helen Rigby, commented, “The children had a wonderful time modelling their bonnets 

and there certainly were some very creative efforts by all of the children. Not only was this a great 

occasion for the mums and dads, it was also a lovely opportunity for the children to showcase their 

abilities and embrace the new season too.” 

 


